
   
 

Overall, we scored at the 84th percentile compared to districts statewide.  Our "High Progress" 

status indicates that we were in the Top 10% of growth this past year, compared to all other 

districts.  We are proud of these results!  We know countless hours of hard work and 

dedication on everyone's part contributes to this honor.  We are proud of our panthers! 
 

To applaud our success, we held a Fall Celebration for students on October 30th.  Students 

were able to spend half of the day at the stadium, playing games and participating in fun 

activities!  A grilled lunch was served to all!     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  THANKS TO THESE FOLKS  

   FOR THEIR SUPPORT OF  

       THE CELEBRATION! 
 

Custom Trophy & Apparel 

D-Zyns by Laura Salon 

FRYSC 

Tim & Judy Lantry Family 

Kroger 

Ludlow Athletic Boosters 

Ludlow Education Foundation 

Ludlow Food Services 

Ludlow PTO 

Poston Brothers 

Remke 

Riverside Marketplace 

Many Volunteers! 
 

 

Click the link to check out our full PHOTO GALLERY 

of the day’s activities! 
 

Check out the VIDEO celebrating our success and 

our belief in the students of Ludlow! 

http://www.ludlow.kyschools.us/Gallery
http://www.ludlow.kyschools.us/News/11288

